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Alfred University's Women's Studies Roundtable opens the spring semester of programming with a discussion on sex
trafficking, from 12:20-1:10 p.m., Friday, Jan. 26, in the Women's Leadership Center. The session is free and open to
the public.Discussion presenters will be members of SHADES, an AU student support group for women of all
colors.For more information, contact Roundtable coordinator Dr. Sandra L. Singer, chairman of the Modern Languages
Department and professor of German at fsinger@alfred.edu.
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